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Town of Hardwick

Select Board Policy

Non - Permitted Sign locations
December 1, 2011

The Hardwick Select Board prohibits the placement of signs on Town property or within
the Town rights-of-way at the intersection of Routes 14 and 15 located at the blinking
light. The intersection is between Bond Auto, 101 South Main Street and the parking lot
next to the Hardwick Village Restaurant.

This policy is not intended to conflict with or supersede zoning regulations that pertain to
signage (Article 3 §3.13) and is in compliance with Article 3 Table 3.8 A (8) of the
zoning regulations, that states that temporary signs or banners advertising public or
community events, to be displayed on Town property (need) the prior permission of the
Select Board. Unapproved signs placed in this area will be removed at the convenience
of the Town. Town property is the parking lot and the bank of trees that run along
Wolcott street into the intersection.

All Town employees — Town Manager, Public Works, Police Department, the Zoning
Administrator, and members of the Zoning Board are authorized to remove any signs
illegally placed within the prohibited location.
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